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                                                                                                                              3rd March 2021 
 
 
 
Subject: Enrolment 
 
Groups: All 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
In accordance with the current procedures within the school, we hereby request that you now 
confirm your child´s enrolment (in order to continue his/her studies within the school) for the 
academic year 2021-2022. 
 
Parents should come to the School Office in order to complete the necessary paperwork before 
17th March. 
 
We would ask you to please confirm your child´s place in order to facilitate our organization for 
the coming school year. 
 
Equally, we would ask you to inform us before the date indicated above if your child will not be 
continuing at the school. 
 
Kind regards,. 

 
 
The English School 
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